



S T A T E M E N T






On the matter of Election System reform of Georgia




We welcome the approval of amendments to the Constitution by the Parliament of

Georgia, afterwards the third hearing according to which the 2020 parliamentary

elections will be held proportionally 120/30 and with 1% barrier. The positive role of

international facilitators in the decision-making process should be emphasized. We

think, that this decision is a precondition for stabilizing the political process, promoting

political pluralism and improving the electoral environment. 
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